
LEGAL NOTICE
TOWN OF WAKEFIELD

Wakefield Permanent Building Committee

The Town of Wakefield through its Permanent Building Committee is soliciting statements of
qualifications (SOQ) from experienced, qualified professional firms suitably licensed and
registered in the Commonwealth of Massachusetts with expertise to perform Owner’s
Project Manager services as requested and required in connection with the proposed Town
of Wakefield Public Safety Building Renovation and Upgrade to be performed at 1 Union
Street Wakefield Massachusetts. 
RFQ #2020-WPD – Owner’s Project Manager (OPM) Services – Town of Wakefield – Public
Safety Building Renovation and Upgrade 
RFQ documents will be available for pick up at the Public Works Department 1 Lafayette
Street Wakefield, MA 01880 or requested via email awaitt@wakefield.ma.us on or after
August 19, 2020.
Sealed submissions will be received at the above office on or before September 15, 2020 at
1pm. 
The Town of Wakefield reserves the right to reject any or all proposals, cancel this solicita-
tion, waive minor informalities and accept the proposal deemed to be in the best interest of
the Town. 
Wakefield Permanent Building Committee

8-24-2020, 8-31-2020 WI


